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General Comment
Thank you for considering public comments on the environmental issues at play in the relicensing decision on 
North Anna Power Station Units 1 and 2 (Docket ID NRC-2020-0201). Nuclear is crucial to our nation 
having a diversified portfolio of carbon-free energy sources moving forward. Additionally, North Anna does 
have a very good safety record and safety culture, and I know will continue to bring positive contributions to 
the community and the power generation industry.
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